
Callan Rose 

Hi, my name is Callan Rose and I would 

like to nominate as a parent 

representative on the Newborough 

Primary School Board. I have been on the 

Board for the past two years, and this year 

had the privilege of being elected Chair.   

My wife and I have two daughters; Muse, 

who is just about to finish year 5, and 

Arcadia, who is finished pre-primary this 

year. As a working parent I’m looking for 
an opportunity to contribute to the 

continued success of the school, not only for my own children, but also for 

the benefit all the children, families, staff and community that work 

together to make a good school a great school.  

In a professional capacity I work at the University of Western Australia 

supporting staff to enhance their teaching and learning practices by 

adopting contemporary teaching approaches and effective use of 

technology. It is a dynamic and creative area and it’s fair to say that I have 
a passion for education. 

I hope that I get the opportunity to continue bringing my experience, 

expertise and passion to the Newborough Primary School Board. 

  

  

 


